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Vale informs about executive recruiting firm to support the
selection of new CEO

The appointed company, Spencer Stuart, will present a list with names of potential candidates

​Vale informs that its controlling shareholders have agreed to hire an international executive recruiting firm to support the
selection process of the successor of its present CEO, Murilo Ferreira.

The appointed company, Spencer Stuart, will present a list with names of potential candidates for the final selection by the
Board of Directors by the end of May 2017.​
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